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INTRODUCTION: 
 
During this period of July-September 
2024, our beekeeping initiative, as part of 
the "Removing Dis from Ability" project, 
has achieved a success. 12 youths from 
Tavush, including young people with 
disabilities, actively participated in every 
stage of the process—from maintaining 
the hives to harvesting honey. As a result 
of their hard work and dedication, we 

gathered an impressive 200 kg of honey in September. This achievement is not only 
a testament to their capability but also a step towards fostering economic 
independence and dignified living for these young individuals. 
However, to continue providing these valuable opportunities and to further 
enhance the self-sufficiency of disabled youth in Tavush, we urgently need the 
continued support of donors. Your contributions help us expand our programs, 
enabling these youths to lead independent, dignified lives while showcasing their 
abilities. Together, we can create a lasting impact and ensure that more youths have 
the resources and opportunities they deserve. 
 

Please support our project and make a difference today! 
 


